STP NT OF INTERVI N 20TH ST 2024 Yok

The Hon'ble Chairman PSC has been pleased to postpone all interviews on
20" and 21! Jun.e, 2024 owing to the difficulties to be faced by the candidates of far flung
areas to reach for interview to PSC office Peshawar on very next day of Eid-Ul-Azha.

DIRECTOR RECRUITMENT


https://v3.camscanner.com/user/download

